
 

Handbook Signature Form—2010-2011 
 

Dear Parent and Student: 
 

Welcome back to another exciting school year.  Part of our school year begins with the teaching 

of the student handbook.  This helps students understand expectations that allow for smooth 

running of all school operations.  As part of policy, we require each student to sign for a copy of 

the handbook.  Parents are also asked to sign off indicating that they too have reviewed the 

handbook.  Should you have questions about any part of the handbook, please contact Daniel 

Peters, High School Principal at 433-2330.  
 

This signature form simply indicates that both student and parent have reviewed the handbook 

and understand all expectations and rules posted in the handbook. 
 

 

Student Signature:________________________________Grade:____Date:_________________ 

 

Parent Signature:_____________________________________Date:______________________ 

 

Parent E-Mail address __________________________________________________________ 

Note:  Student, please return this form to your 4
th

 hour teacher by Friday, September 3
rd

. 


